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Upcoming Events… 

Wed 29th Sep 

• Swimming – Year 2 

Fri 1st Oct 

• Tuck Shop 

 

Message from the Kitchen 

As you are aware, there are issues affecting food 

supplies across the country and these are impacting on 

some catering services. We haven’t seen any issues so 

far, but this is a developing situation so please be 

aware that it may be necessary to remove/substitute 

menu items at short notice; this is a difficult situation for 

all of us but please be assured that we are doing 

everything we can to provide the full menu. 

 

 

Parent Readers 

As we begin to return to 

‘normal’, following the COVID 

pandemic, we are keen to 

invite parents to come in to 

hear readers.  If you are 

interested, please contact Mrs 

Chappell.  It may be necessary 

to carry out safeguarding 

checks.  

Barlby High Open Evening – Year 6 

This will be on Monday 4th October, 6pm – 8pm.  

Presentations by the Principal will be at 6.30pm and 

7.30pm 

 

Bikeability 

Parents of Year 5 children – don’t forget to sign children 

up for Bikeability on Parentmail by Mon 27th Sep, if you 

would like them to take part.   
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